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Faculty of Public Health Projects Scheme brief
Those wishing to apply for approval and advertisement of their projects should email this completed form to: educ@fph.org.uk. This form should be completed by the Project Lead.
	Name of the Project Lead
	Dr Jo Peden

	Contact details
	Email: jo.peden@phe.gov.uk
Telephone: 07718 238270

	Date
	04/08/2021


Project Details
	Title and brief description of the project with summary of key roles and outputs expected from the registrar
	Systems change evaluation




	Name of the organisation supporting the project
	West Midlands Violence Reduction Unit

	Where will the Registrar be based for the duration of the project? 
	West Midlands Violence Reduction Unit

	Please set out the Learning Outcomes and likely competencies to be achieved by the registrar from Public Health Specialty Training Curriculum
	1.1, 1.2, 1.6, 2.2, 3.2, 3.4, 3.7, 8.3, 8.4, 8.5, 8.6, 8.7, 8.8 





	Start and end date of project (project duration)
	September 2021 -  January 2022

	Time requirement for the Registrar on the project (days per week)
	1 to 2 days a week (flexible- remote working). Can be done alongside an existing placement if agreed with educational supervisor.

	How many Registrar places are available on this project? 
	1

	Location of Project Lead
	West Midlands Violence Reduction Unit

	Details of the approved Project Supervisor (please include email)
	Dr Jo Peden
jo.peden@phe.gov.uk

	Will there be accommodation/travel costs associated with this project? If so who would be expected to cover this cost?
	N/A The role will be remote


	Please describe how the project will work in practice.
	The West Midlands Violence Reduction Unit (WMVRU) is one of 18 national units dedicated to applying a public health approach to violence, originally set up in 2019. The WMVRU is one of the largest and set in a complex and diverse region. Applying a public health approach to violence is an emerging area of public health practice and academia and there remains many unknowns in this field. 
We are looking for an enthusiastic and determined registrar keen to work with us on an exciting project to support a complex system change evaluation identifying what difference the introduction of the WMVRU has made. 
As part of the project, we are anticipating the registrar to be involved in interviewing stakeholders from across the region and then thematically analysing their findings into a final report/peer-reviewed publication. Baseline data has been collected across 2019 and 2020 to support the completion of this piece. The findings of the report will directly contribute to the annual recommendations for the WMVRU.
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